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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
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PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

August 3, 2018 

 

 

Julianna Winner & Sei Ko 

386 Rose Ave E 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 386 Rose Avenue East 

 

Dear Julianna Winner & Sei Ko: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 31, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Legislative 

Hearing on Tuesday, August 21, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Ms. Moermond 

has asked Supervisor Paula Seeley to go look at that unapproved area between the two houses 

and write Orders on the entire area associated with the neighbors.   

 

I will have a Karen interpreter on August 21st.  If you don’t plan on attending, please let me 

know as soon as possible so that the interpreter can be canceled. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Paula Seeley 
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